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5 April 2013 

Mr Michael Cosgrave 
Group General Manager 
Communications Group 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
By email: 
michael.cosgrave@accc.gov.au 
 
Copy to 
 
Ms Kathryn Wood 
Communications Group 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
By email: 
kathryn.wood@accc.gov.au 
 

accessdeterminations@accc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Cosgrave 

Response to the Commission’s Draft FAD in the Public inquiry to make a final access 
determination for the Wholesale ADSL service 
 
Please find attached a confidential version of Telstra’s response to the ACCC’s Draft Final 
Access Determination for the Wholesale ADSL Service released in March 2013.  As with past 
submissions, Telstra has adopted the following practice for indicating confidential information 
and its appropriate treatment: 

• Yellow highlight indicates confidential information of Telstra which may not be 
released to any person unless the person has provided a confidentiality undertaking 
to Telstra in the required form and Telstra consents to the provision of that information 
to that person under the terms of that undertaking; and 

 

• Red highlight indicates confidential information of Telstra which may not be released 
even where a relevant confidentiality undertaking is in place.  

Telstra intends to provide a public version of the submission and consents to its publication on 
the ACCC’s website. 
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Please contact Pauline Crichton on (03) 8649 2010 or Pauline.Crichton@team.telstra.com 
should you have any queries in relation this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director – Regulatory 
Corporate Affairs 
Jane.vanBeelen@team.telstra.com 
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